
   

Reminder - ZipID Update 
  

  

As recently communicated, please be advised effective 15 June 2023 our remote 
Verification of Identity (VOI) provider ZipID will be permanently closing, and note the 
following: 
  

• New client bookings will not be available from 31 May 2023. 
• Last available appointments will be on 15 June 2023. 

 
A replacement provider will be announced shortly, and we apologise for any 
inconvenience caused. 
  
If you have any questions, please contact Select Assist on 1300 738 336 or your 

Partner Relationship Manager. 
  
Regards, 

  

    

 


